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AIRWORK SUPPORT PLAN (ASP) 

 

Airwork (NZ) Ltd have launched their Airwork Support Plan (ASP) at HAI-HELI Expo 2016. 

The ASP offers a range of maintenance support plans to suit the needs of the operator. Plans are 
available for BK117, AS355 F1/F2 and AS350 helicopters as well as the, LTS101 and RR250 
engines. 

The difference between ASP and other plans is that Airwork provide the majority of the support 
direct from their OEM approved workshops (engines and major components).  

Plans range from a complete nose to tail solution for on-going routine maintenance and future 
heavy maintenance requirements such as major inspections to a specific engine only option. A 
comprehensive plan can be tailored to suit the needs of the operator for an hourly rate charged 
by the number of flight hours flown each month. 

Airwork (NZ) has an extensive pool of rental components which allows the operator to stay in the 
air and the door to door service removes the hassle of organizing transport.   

Airwork is one of the most comprehensive BK117 maintenance, repair and overhaul facilities in 
the world. This means anyone on an Airwork Support Plan will deal directly with the qualified 
engineering and maintenance experts that are continually working on these helicopter platforms. 

Airwork (NZ) Ltd is part of the Airwork Group of Companies which is a diversified aviation business 
operating in multiple countries providing maintenance support, dynamic component overhaul, 
turbine support, design and manufacture. They are an authorized Service Centre for Honeywell, 
Airbus Helicopters and KHI. Airwork (NZ) Ltd carries global certification for FAA145, EASA145, 
NZCAA145, SACA145. 

Please contact Philipp Antwerpen at Airwork (NZ) Ltd should you require any additional 
information (philipp.antwerpen@airwork.co.nz).END 


